
Tuesday, July 24, 2012

Rajesh Rajan
President
Indian Association of Clinical Cardiologists

Dear Dr. Rajan,

As you know, the ACC has organized several meetings over the last two years
with the various Indian Cardiac societies and constituencies. As a result of these
productive meetings, the ACC is very excited to launch its ACC India Advisory
Board. It is our hope that this Advisory Board will catalyze the formation of a
formal India ACC Chapter. As Chair of the ACC India Advisory Board, it is my
pleasure to extend a formal invitation on behalf of ACC for you to represent
your organization on the ACC India Advisory Board.

As per the guidelines agreed upon at ACC.12 in Chicago, each society and
constituency shall appoint a representative to the Board for a three year term of
service.  You have been designated as the inaugural representative of the Indian
Association of Clinical Cardiologists to the Board.

The first Board assembly will take place during the 64th Annual Cardiological
Society of India Conference, December 6th to December 9th, 2012 in New Delhi.
We would be honored to have your support and participation on the India
Advisory Board. Please confirm your acceptance on the India Advisory Board
and your attendance at this meeting.

Congratulations and we look forward to working with you.

Kind regards,

Dipti Itchhaporia, MD, FACC
Chair, India Advisory Board, American College of Cardiology


